

Wednesday 11th December 2019

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO





































Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

We will be having our Christmas party on Thursday 19th December. The children may come into school in their own clothes on this day. We would like the children to bring in food for everyone to enjoy! The classes have been allocated the following food types:

6S - Crisps (individual packets are best) and biscuits/cake

6M – Sweets and chocolate

6T – Savoury snacks (e.g. cocktail sausages, sausage rolls etc.)

These will then be shared across the year group. We will provide them with squash to drink. If your child has any dietary requirements, please ensure they have something that they are able to eat.

Please be reminded we are a nut free school.

Thank you for your support,

Miss Wilcox, Mrs Moreton, Miss Thornley and Mr Sieber The Year 6 Team

